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28 July 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. -

RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT OF 2023 224 QUARTER REGIONAL
MONITORING, EVALUATION & ADJUSTMENT (RMEA) CONFERENCE CUM
PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW (PIR)

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs of Functional Divisions
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Regional Memorandum No. 385 s. 2023 entitled “Conduct of the
2023 204 Quarter Virtual Regional Monitoring, Evaluation & Adjustment (RMEA)
Conference Cum Program Implementation Review (PIR)” and due to the
inclement weather brought by typhoon “Egay”, the RMEA cum PIR is rescheduled on
August 3, 2023.

2. Reports are to be submitted on or before July 31, 2023.

3. All other provisions of RM No. 385 s. 2023 shall remain in place.

4. For more information, please contact the Quality Assurance Division (QAD),
DepEd - Regional Office, Cordillera Administrative Region at Telephone Number:
422 - 1318 (loc 1201) or email us at: car.qad@deped.gov.ph

5. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum is
directed.

ESTELA P. LEON - CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV /Regional Director O/

For the Regional Director:

RON l\STILLO, CESO V
Assigtant Regional Director
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